
Newsletter from the Chair 

18 October 2019 

Dear members

I am writing this letter to introduce myself as the Western Regional Committee Chair. I took this 

position towards the end of 2018 with the sole intention of establishing a strong committee group 

and developing a better relationship with our members.  

I feel like we’re heading in a good direction with some exciting things on the horizon. 

We as a Committee have been working hard this year, planning events, speaking with local 

educational figures and creating specific Western Region social media platforms which will enable 

all of us, as members, to communicate effectively.  

These accounts will be used to promote all events going forward so please make sure you download 

the app(s) and follow us. We will be doing this via…. 

 Facebook www.facebook.com/CIATWestern/

 Twitter https://twitter.com/CIATWestern

 Linkedin www.instagram.com/ciat.western/

 Instragram www.linkedin.com/groups/13707261/

We are aiming to hold our first event in November which will include visiting a Passivhaus refurb 

scheme – ensure you follow the social media accounts for how to reserve your space. This should be 

a really exciting visit.  

Following this we are hoping to provide a number of CPD and site visits through-out the year for all 

members within the region. This will include a range to topics to help keep members up to date with 

new legislation.  

Today is really a plea for all members to get involved with the Region and with a simple message; 

we look forward to being able to bring some exciting events and hopefully creating a good strong 

link amongst us all.  

Kind regards 

Ben Honey MCIAT 
Chair, Western Region 

Chartered Architectural Technologist 

Email: westernregionchair@ciat-regions.org.uk
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